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             The Reverend Soon-Han Choi         Bishop Michael
Marshall       

We Welcome the Bishop and his team as our long term Locum until end of
April

Expectations

Our return to St. Paul’s to serve as interim chaplains until Easter
has got off to a great start with a warm welcome on the first Sunday.
Both Father Soon Han Choi and I visited St. Paul’s at the invitation
of Father Walter in 2016, never thinking that we would return. Well
here we are, together with a third friend – Roy Hyslop, whose
administrative and other skills have supported our ministry in several
churches, since my retirement.

It is our prayerful hope that during the coming few months we will all
experience something of a spiritual renewal as a church, through the
opportunities of Lent and Easter, when we renew our commitment to the

http://stpaulsmonaco.com/dir/father-dan/


Risen Christ.

So, may God grant to us all at St. Paul’s, as together we take up the
work of ministry, a fresh outpouring of His Holy Spirit in the service
of Christ and one another, as well as in the wider community.

 


